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To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Date: November 10, 2021 
 
Re:   Site Work for Garfield Greenhouse 
   

I would like to discuss the recommendation for the Site Work for Garfield 
Greenhouse to be awarded to Universal Consolidated Enterprises, Inc. at the 
Monday, November 15, 2021 Special Meeting.  This was originally discussed at 
the November 8, 2021 Study Session where the proposal was brought to the 
Board. The source of funds for this purchase is the Special Education budget. 

We are recommending Universal Consolidated Enterprises, Inc., Rochester, MI 
for a cost of $149,369.73, plus a contingency of $25,000.00, for a total project, 
budget of $174,369.73. 

Please contact me if you have questions.  
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